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Haven’t opened La Voz in a while? Prefer to read it online? Wrong address? 
 TO CANCEL A SUBSCRIPTION EMAIL lavoz@esperanzacenter.org CALL: 210.228.0201

Artwork: Mary Agnes Rodríguez

Noche Azul de Esperanza

Guadalupe
Saturday, December 12, 2015
Doors open at 7:15pm • Program Starts at 8pm
$5 Mas O Menos at the Door

Check the February 
issue of La Voz for 

Noche Azul’s  2016 
schedule of shows!

Dear Buena Gente,
Esperanza was founded in 1987 with the dream of creating a place where people working for peace and justice could come 
together to share our vision, our resources, and our hope for the future. Today, decades later, Esperanza continues the work 
of bringing people together across our differences 
to work for justice and build a better world. As 
2015 ends and the promise of a new year begins, we 
ask you to include Esperanza in your end of year 
tax deductible donations. Our community grows 
stonger when we all give what we can in the spirit 
of solidarity. Send your donations (see Voz p.14) to 
Esperanza at 922 San Pedro, San Antonio, Tx 78210 
or call 210.228.0201 to sign up as a monthly donor. 
Visit www.esperanzacenter.org for online giving 
options.¡Muchisimas gracias, y Feliz 2016!

Much love and peace for the coming year! 

—-Esperanza staff, board and buena gente-

every month  
for photo scanning  
and story sharing

Gather your Westside photos, 
1880 -1960 & bring them to 
El Rinconcito de Esperanza, 

816 S. Colorado

Next Convivio:
Saturday, December 12, 2015

10am @ Casa de Cuentos,  816 S. Colorado 
(@Guadalupe St.) Call 210-228-0201

Second 
Saturday
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